Blame it on Bergen LEADS

Blame it on Bergen LEADS is a monthly newsletter in which we update our 400+ Bergen LEADS
alumni about upcoming events, milestones, and birthdays.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Lunch & Learn:
Special Time Can Turn Things on a
Dime Play and Art with Your Children
by Erika Leeuwenburgh '21

e September 16

[
Friday Forum ‘ o
TOPIC TBD o
v
e September 2021

DID YOU KNOW?

Bergen Volunteers is Hiring

Bergen Volunteers is growing! We are seeking
like-minded individuals to join our dynamic,
growing organization.

Visit https://bergenvolunteers.org/employment
to view the Opportunities Below and
Application Instructions

¢ Director of Development

e Grants Manager

e Special Events Manager
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CONGRATULATIONS! /}

e Susan Barbuto '11, was honored by our Franklin
Lakes Mayor for her work on the FL Shade Tree
and Environmental Commissions. Sue Completed 2
terms on the Board of the environmental School at
University of Vermont.

¢ Richard Biggs Ill '20, got Married! Richard was
also promoted to Assistant Vice
President/Business Development Officer in March
2021.

e Ray Cywinski '10, as of July 1, 2021 he is the
District Governor Elect for Rotary District 7490
covering Bergen, Hudson & Passaic counties.

e Elizabeth Garcia '20, finally got married on 12-24-
20 and had her wedding reception on 6-25-21,
after 3 rescheduled dates!

¢ Rich Garcia '09, is the new Chief Executive Officer
of the Newark Board of Education Employees
Credit Union.

¢ Rosemary Klie '17, was appointed Bergen New
Bridge Foundation Executive Director.

e Sam Lee '14, had his project 'Masked Angel. stories
from the Frontline’ was featured in Voices, The
Journal of New York Folklore.

e Carole M Lotito '13, has a new job as Marketing
Director at Metro Exhibits.

* Ann M Piccirillo 18 was elected to Board
President of Bergen Volunteers.

e Jayne Press '11, retired on March 31, 2021 as CEO
of the Eastern Christian Children's Retreat. She has
been working as a consultant and just recently
added grant writing to her responsibilities.
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To submit an update, e-mail Melissa at melissal@bergenvolunteers.org.


https://323f7dc7-3e39-4939-8e80-3a8c02d2d876.filesusr.com/ugd/20454e_62db4a18d78c4201be685fd41f7a3a1f.pdf
https://323f7dc7-3e39-4939-8e80-3a8c02d2d876.filesusr.com/ugd/20454e_37c982a7c86e4ec9a1b08333be534c44.pdf
https://323f7dc7-3e39-4939-8e80-3a8c02d2d876.filesusr.com/ugd/20454e_8699b916f3704b22aafa3f531ec4205a.pdf

